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LCC’s PBL Earns Top Awards at State 
 
Parsons, KS- The Labette Community College Phi Beta Lambda students attended the Kansas State 
Conference, March 1-2. They earned spots as top finishers, securing a trip to compete at the National 
Leadership Conference in Nashville, TN in June.  
 
The students competed against approximately 80 students from ten other 2 and 4-year schools.  Students 
were also able to engage in leadership techniques during breakout sessions which they learned about 
from speakers during the conference. LCC students in attendance were Faith Gerkin, Logan Morgan, 
Paul Schibi and Ben Thompson. 
 
Faith Gerkin, of Douglas, Kansas placed 2nd in Macroeconomics, Microeconomics, and Personal Finance. 
Ben Thompson, from Parsons, earned 2nd place in both Project Management and received Who’s Who in 
Kansas Phi Beta Lambda.  
 
The LCC Chapter was recognized during the awards ceremony for 1st Place collecting the most money 
for the Dimes to Dollars Competition for March of Dimes.   
 
Cathy Kibler, PBL advisor said, “These students represented LCC very well and I am so proud of their 
accomplishments.  These students will be competing at the National Leadership Conference in Nashville, 
Tennessee in June  
 
Cathy Kibler, instructor of Accounting and Business at LCC and Elaine Guy, print shop assistant serve at 
the advisors for LCC’s PBL chapter.  
 


